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School Board Starts Curriculum Committee

Seeks Members

The Board of Education of the Hudson City School District recently established a
standing Curriculum Committee to oversee the development, assessment, and improvement of
the educational program of its schools.

Board Members Elizabeth Fout and Peter Meyer were appointed to the Committee and
in her role as Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction, Maria Suttmeier also sits
on the Committee.

At an early organizational meeting, Fout, Meyer, and Suttmeier agreed that one of the
Committee’s main jobs is implementing the Board’s “Curriculum Management” Policy (#4200)
which states, “The Board is committed to establishing and maintaining a coordinated
curriculum management process that:

e Defines how the district’s curriculum is developed and approved.
e Ensures that the curriculum is taught and tested.
e Provides for the ongoing review and evaluation of the curriculum.

They also agreed that the Committee should represent as many district stakeholders as
possible.

Anyone interested in joining the Curriculum Committee may contact Elizabeth Fout
(elizabethfout@hotmail.com) or Peter Meyer (pbmeyer@verizon.net). Or call Maria Suttmeier
at 828-4360 x. 2134




